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Sub :-Sports day postponement.

Dear Parent,

We regret to announce that due to the weather conditions being forecast for Friday

we have to postpone the sports day until further notice.

We will reschedule it as soon as possible and  will keep you updated.

Once again thanking you  for your support and understanding.

Regards,

Principal


